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P&O Cruises fleet offers more choice as Aurora becomes exclusively for adults

February 21, 2018
Following extensive research and guest feedback, P&O Cruises has announced that Aurora will return from its March
2019 refit as an adult-only ship.

From April 8, 2019, Aurora will join Arcadia and Oriana as a ship exclusively for adults, offering a relaxed way of life, stylish surroundings and a variety
of bars and lounges for socialising.

P&O Cruises senior vice president Paul Ludlow said: "All our ships have the signature elements of dining, service and great destinations. However,
P&O Cruises is all about choice, whether our guests want the fantastic range of activities and children's clubs on our family-friendly ships or prefer the
peace and serenity of our adult-only ships. With Aurora becoming a ship exclusively for adults, we are offering our guests even more choice which
means they can choose the holiday experience that is absolutely the right one for them."

For more information or to book call P&O Cruises on 03453 555 111, visit www.pocruises.co.uk or visit your local travel agent.

About P&O Cruises

P&O Cruises has a fleet of seven ships offering holidays tailored to British tastes combining genuine service, a sense of occasion and attention to
detall, ensuring passengers have the holiday of a lifetime, every time. Britannia, a design-led 141,000 ton ship, was nhamed by HM The Queen on
March 10, 2015. A new 180,000 ton LNG-powered ship is on order for delivery in 2020.

For further press information please contact:

Michele Andjel, michele andjel@carnivalukgroup.com 023 8065 6653 / 07730 732 072
Jenny Hadley, jenny.hadley@pacruises.com 023 8065 6650 / 07825 120 088
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